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TRAIN THE TRAINER
PROGRAM 

The Victorian Bar, through its International Advocacy Training Committee (IATC), has partnered with
the Papua New Guinea Centre for Judicial Excellence and the Pacific Justice Sector Programme to
deliver a Train the Trainer Program. The program is designed to build capacity within the legal
profession of Pacific Nations in the field of advocacy training for court appearances. 

What is the Train the Trainer Program

Contact details and further information
Michelle James, Education Manager  
Email: michelle.james@vicbar.com.au

How can you help/volunteer?

The Victorian Bar relies upon barristers to
volunteer their time to deliver the Program.

You are invited to volunteer to assist with:
• Teaching in the Program
• Mentoring one of the delegates
  

All members of the Bar are also invited to register
interest in attending a Dinner on Wednesday, 7
August 2024 (Essoign Club) at which trainers,
delegates and members of the judiciary will be
attending.

Who is undertaking the Program?

Twenty delegates from Papua New Guinea,
Vanuatu, Tonga, Solomon Islands and Fiji will
be in Melbourne from 29 July to 9 August
2024 for an intensive advocacy training
program combined with observations of court
advocacy in Victoria and a shadowing and
mentoring program with Victorian barristers.

29 JULY - 9 AUGUST 2024

IATC Members

Scan the QR Code to
register your interest
in volunteering by 
4 July
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